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July 7, 2023 

MAC Pizza Management ( .. MAC Pizza") values and respects the privacy of your information,. which i~ why ,~e 
are writing to advise you of a recent incident that may have involved some of your personal rnformauon. This 
letter explains the incident, the steps we have taken in response, and provides information on steps you may lake 
to help protect your information. should you feel it is appropriate to do so. 

Wut Happened? On April 17, 2023, we discovered that we were the victim of a cyber-attack. Upon identifying 
the issue, we promptly began an investigation. notified law enforcement, and worked to secure our systems. We 
also engaged a forensic security fmn to assist with our investigation and confirm the security of our computer 
systems. 1be fon:nsic investigation determined that an unknown, unauthorized third party accessed our computer 
sym:msattimes between April 14, 2023 and April 22, 2023. The investigation indicated that the th.ird party may 
have accessed and acquired certain documents ftom our systems during this period. 

Wutlafonutioa Wu lavo)v.edf We reviewed Jbe contents of the potentially acquired documents to detennine 
~ ('.nntaiped any ~ information. W.t;; ~.l detennined that the documents contained personal 
i.,aqnrion dlat .included your name IJlldt S~~ ~ ,number. The infonnati.on could also include your 
.,_., tirmse amnber uyou provided it to MAC Pizza.: 

We• re Do,.. In addition to tho acdou~ 'lbovefwe have taken steps to reduce the risk of this 
type of lDCtdcnt occurring in the fut\R, including enhancing our technical security measLlfes. 

Wut Yoa Can Do. While we have no evidence that your personal information has been mis used, you can find 
information on steps to protect yourself apinst possible identity theft or fraud in the enclosed Addum,wl 
l,npona,,1 lnforma1lon sheet. 

For More lafonaadoa. We value the trust you place in us to protect your privacy, take our responsibility to 
•fqpant your personal information seriomly. and apologize for any inconvenience or concern this incident 
au,llt CIUIC. For further information and uaistance, please confacf'us by plione it (979) 695-991 2 or you can 

- ~ MACP~ LVIIPIMI l:J~JJ-!t m;wa~ 30 ~~&9Jlllil'lti~ 77845. 
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